
 

 

15th March 2023 

 

Dear Families, 

We are delighted to invite you 
again to visit our Riverside 
Lounge at our SPC site. 

Our pupils in years 10 – 14 are 
involved in every aspect of the 
planning, preparation and 
running of The Riverside Lounge 
and would love to welcome you 
to experience the service they 
offer. 

Tables are for a maximum of 4 
people for each sitting and the 
duration of the visit will be 1 
hour, allocated on a first come 
first served basis on selected 
dates. We would encourage you 
to book soon using the form 
below. 

If you are unable to make the 
next date, don't worry, there will 
be other opportunities in the 
future. 

We look forward to welcoming 
you soon. 

Riverside Lounge Team 
 

 

 

 



Riverside Lounge Booking Form 

Please complete the details below and return to the school office. 

Your full name: …………………………………………. 

Your child's name: …………………………………………. 

Please enter your child's class: …………………………………………. 

Your email address: …………………………………………. 

Please select the date and time of your sitting. If you are flexible, please enter multiple 
options and we will confirm based on availability 

Wednesday 22nd March 10:30am to 11:30am ☐ 

Wednesday 22nd March 12:00pm to 1:00pm ☐ 

Wednesday 19th April 10:30am to 11:30am ☐ 

Wednesday 19th April 12:00pm to 1:00pm ☐ 

Wednesday 26th April 10:30am to 11:30am ☐ 

Wednesday 26th April 12:00pm to 1:00pm ☐ 

Wednesday 3rd May 10:30am to 11:30am ☐ 

Wednesday 3rd May 12:00pm to 1:00pm ☐ 

Wednesday 24th May 10:30am to 11:30am ☐ 

Wednesday 24th May12:00pm to 1:00pm ☐ 

 
How many people will be attending? 1 ☐ 2 ☐  3 ☐ 4 ☐ 
 
 

Please let us know if you have any allergies or intolerances :  
 


